
Attachment A to Waiver Request
Proposed Customer Notice from Global

Dear Customer:

Thank you for being a valued natural gas supply customer of Global Montello Group Corp.
(“Global”).

For several reasons, Global has entered an agreement to sell its natural gas supply business to
Sprague Operating Resources LLC (“Sprague”) through an asset sale. Sprague is a leading
natural gas supplier and electricity broker in New Hampshire, and Sprague is prepared to
continue the success ofGlobal’s natural gas business.

The closing ofthe asset sale between Global and Sprague occurred on February 1, 2017. As part
of the sale, your natural gas supply contract with Global will be transferred to Sprague after at
least 30 days following your receipt ofthis notice. The terms, conditions, and rates in your
current natural gas supply contract with Global will remain the same after its transfer to Sprague.

We will work together with Sprague to make the transition as smooth as possible for our
customers. The transfer of your contract from Global to Sprague could take time to process,
depending on your billing cycle and coordination with your natural gas local distribution
company. During this transition period, we will remain involved to facilitate a smooth transition
to Sprague. We are committed to implementing this transition as seamlessly as possible for our
customers.

Ifyou have any questions about this letter, please contact me at (781) 398-4258.

Sincerely,

Jane Michalek
VP ofDelivered Natural Gas
Global Montello Group Corp.


